Michelle Patrick and Jennifer Crum Mid Ohio Educational Service Center (MOESC) 890 W. 4th Street Mansfield, OH 44903

Dear Mrs. Patrick and Mrs. Crum,

It is with great sadness that I am announcing that I will be resigning from my position as school psychologist at MOESC effective at the conclusion of the 23/24 school year. I have officially accepted a position at Wynford Local Schools and will be their school psychologist for the 24-25 school year.

I look forward to working in a small, close-knit school district. However, I am sad to leave both Mid Ohio and Mansfield City Schools. Being a part of MOESC is something I have always enjoyed and been proud of. Being in Mansfield City Schools has taught me so much about about the challenges a child faces, yet, perseveres through. I have enjoyed my job at Mansfield City Schools and have gained invaluable knowledge and am hoping to use this knowledge in the next school district. Please let me know if you have any questions or if you need my assistance in any way.

If you ever need me, I am always an email away.

Sincerely,

Lizbeth Figueroa School Psychologist

Storfiel